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28t February 2022

Dear Parent,

ST. BRIGID’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

52 Mayogall Road, Magherafelt, Co. Derry BT45 8PG

E-mail: mokane282@stbrigidsps.magherafelt.ni.sch.uk
Website: www.stbrigidspsmayogall.com

Principal: Mrs M. O’Kane

Tel: 028 7964 2014
Fax: 028 7964 5658

Regarding Confirmation on Saturday, all children, parents and sponsors should be in their allocated seat
by 11.45am. Due to the large number attending Confirmation, we cannot safely accommodate siblings or

relatives.

There will be no refreshments at Lavey Club after the ceremony.

CS Moments will take photographs, before, during and after the ceremony. Photographs will be taken on
the altar. Fr Graham will be available for these photographs. If you wish to book a 5 minute slot please
email Mrs Mc Eldowney — mmceldowney660@c2kni.net or telephone the school office on 02879642014.
Times will be allocated on a “first come, first served basis’ and if more than one person wishes to have the
same time, names will be selected by ballot to give you the closest time, to the one that you requested.

Time Pupil Name Time Pupil Name
11.15 1.00
11.20 1.05
11.25 1.10
11.30 1.15
11.35 1.20
11.40 1.25
11.45 1.30
1.35
1.40
1.45
1.50
1.55
2.00
2.05
2.10
2.15
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| wish to take this opportunity to thank Fr Graham, Patrick and Tom for their support during our
Confirmation preparation.
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Sincerely yours,

Marg O Kawne
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